
Toddlers 
 

Hello December! I feel as if the year has flown past so fast. Our toddlers have been en-
joying learning all about themselves and their friends this last month. We have been 
learning about some of our favorite things like color, food, and animals. We got to try 

a bunch of new activities like our fake mud sensory bin, and making banana bread!  

This month we will be learning about Holidays around the world. We are going to be 
learning about different holidays in different cultures. We have a bunch of activities 

planned to help our friends understand them and what these holidays mean to people  

Going along with our December theme some of the activities we will be doing are 
making and frosting sugar cookies. Learning how to spin a dreidel.  We will also be 

working on more of our cognitive skills by doing a pouring station and “washing the 
dishes”.  

  Important Notes: 

• We will be closed December 24th– January  1st 

• Even though we don’t have any snow on the ground we do still need to be wearing  ALL snowgear 

while outside when it is below 40 degrees . This includes hats, gloves, snowpants, coats and snow-

boots.  

• Also as a reminder  to bring home your  childs snowgear on Fridays to be washed. The bags are here 

to help keep things organized and so you can bring everything back and forth easier.  

• Remember to bring home toddlers blankets on Friday to help stop the spread of germs. We are offi-

cially in germ season! 

• Please check toddlers bins to make sure they have the right sized clothes and enough extra outfits.  

 

Happy Holidays, Jennie, Bella, and Emmalee 


